
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I live less then 200m from the proposed transition hub. I do not support this project because it is too 
close to many family residential neighbourhoods, parks, and schools.  
 
This is not a place for this project. I am truly surprised and upset that this proposal was issued without 
informing the surrounding community.  
 
 
Paul J. Bunagan 
 


